
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Save the Date! 

Kindergarten 

News! 

 

   * In Ms. Kennedy and Mrs. Krueger’s class (RM 101), 

Kindergarteners got to watch eggs hatch into chicks. 

Students learned how a mother chicken takes care of her 

eggs and what chicks need to survive.  The chicks also 

visited Ms. Vaughn’s class (RM 104), where students got 

to pet the chicks and ask questions about them.  

   * The zoo mobile came and visited both rooms and 

brought reptiles with them. Students got to see and 

touch a turtle, snake, and iguana. Students learned about 

where reptiles live and that they are covered with scales! 

 * The last three weeks of school will be jam- packed and 

filled with learning as Kindergarteners begin to prepare 

to be big 1st graders! We are so proud of their hard work.   

 

May 8th –Field Trip 
to Hyman Brand 

Hebrew Academy 

 

May 8th –

Spelling Bee  

Primary 

Students will 

face off, trying 

to out-spell one 

another! 

 

May 19th-  Last 

Day of School 

 This day will be a half 

day. Dismissal at noon. 

This is also the end of 4th 

quarter.  

 

 

M A Y  N E W S L E T T E R    

   

✓  School Book Fair will 

take place May 10th 

and 11th. Students can 

buy books that they 

can have at home to 

enjoy and practice 

their reading.  

✓ Just a few more weeks 

to turn in Box Tops and 

to finish up your ten 

volunteer hours for the 

year. Thank you to those 

who have already 

completed all of their 

hours.  

✓ We are running low on 

glue! If you have some 

you can send, it would be 

most appreciated! 3 

bottles = 1 volunteer 

hour! No stick glue 

please! 

 

We are going to visit 

our friends that wrote 

us letters earlier this 

year at their school.  
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